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Dear Baldwin Prep Family, 
The school is holding its Twenty Year Anniversary fundraising event on October 20, 2023 and we need your help!  All proceeds will be used toward improving the various student programs the school has to offer for the students, including but not limited to, music, art and science curricula. 
All family sponsors will be recognized by name in the event program, unless requested to remain anonymous. Please return this form to the front office or email the completed form to BPSFAinfo@gmail.com. Corporate Sponsorships are also available. 
Sincerely, 
Baldwin Prep School Family Association Event Team

2023 Baldwin Prep School Family Sponsorship Form
Deadline to be recognized in event program – September 15, 2023
Family Name to Appear in Event Program: ______________________________________
Contact Name: ____________________________________________________________________
Address: _________________________________________________________________________
City: ____________________________________________ State: ________ Zip: _______________
Phone: _____________________________ Email: _______________________________________
Signature: ______________________________________ Date: ____________________

Sponsorship Levels
All family sponsors will receive recognition on the school’s website, social media pages, and the event program.  
	_______  Upper School Champion    $5,000
	_______  Lower School Champion    $5,000

	_______  Classroom Champion    $2,500
	_______  Fine Arts Champion    $1,000

	_______  STEM Champion    $500
	_______  Bulldog Champion    $250

	
_______ In lieu of a level, our family would like to contribute $________ to show our Bulldog Pride. 



The Baldwin Prep School Family Association appreciates the contributions of every member of the BPS Family - monetary or otherwise. If you would like to volunteer to help with the Anniversary Event, please contact Tammy at BPSFAinfo@gmail.com. 

Please make checks payable to Baldwin Prep School Family Association Inc. (Tax ID # 27-3982520)                  Zelle payments via BPSFAinfo@gmail.com
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